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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: October29,2015[2:00PM]

RewardOfferedfor InformationRegardingDamageo ExpensiveNind Turbine

Onor betweerf/20/2015and10/23/2015anunknownsuspect(sired a singlehigh poweredrifle roundat
Turbine#35in the GoldenWestWind EnergyCenterin Calhan,Colorado. Turbine#35is locatednearthe
intersectiorof North Yoder RoadandHeastorRoad. Thedamageo theturbineis estimatedetweer$20,000and
$250,000dependingn the severityof damage.

The GoldenWestEnergyCenterhasbeenat the centerof controversywith somecitizenswho wereopposedo the
project.

Anyonewith knowledgepertainingto thisincidentis encouragedo call DeputyScottBrettell with the El Paso
CountySheriff's Office, RuralEnforcementJnit at 719-352-5032r 719-390-5555.

NextEraEnergyis offering arewardfor informationleadingthe arrestandprosecutiorof the suspect(sin this
case.
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On or between 9/20/2015 and 10/23/2015, an unknown suspect(s) fired a single high powered rifle round at Turbine #35 in the Golden West Wind Energy Center in Calhan, Colorado.  Turbine #35 is located near the intersection of North Yoder Road and Heaston Road.  The damage to the turbine is estimated between $20,000 and $250,000 depending on the severity of damage.

The Golden West Energy Center has been at the center of controversy with some citizens who were opposed to the project.

Anyone with knowledge pertaining to this incident is encouraged to call Deputy Scott Brettell with the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office, Rural Enforcement Unit at 719-352-5033 or 719-390-5555.

NextEra Energy is offering a reward for information leading the arrest and prosecution of the suspect(s) in this case.
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